
First Christian Church, Russellville, KY    August  2023 

LARRY’S LINES 
 
*GENERAL ASSEMBLY: By the time you read this the 2023 the General Assembly of the Disciples of 
Christ will be over or nearly over.  I will be in Louisville for the conference from Sunday evening          
July 30- Tuesday August 1.  The theme is the KINDOM OF GOD WITHIN US, AMONG US.  The first 
word is not a typo.  As believers we should sense of kinship because of the Spirit of God.  It must be within 
us and among us as we bond together to be Mouth and Feet of Jesus in our community.   
 
* GOOD SUMMER ATTENDANCE:   I am grateful for how well our attendance has held up during the 
summer months.  In spite of vacations, you have been faithful to attend. KEEP IT UP and bring someone 
with you. 
 
*SCHOOL STARTING: I know the start of the public school year does not affect many of us, however,  
there are opportunities for each of us to contribute to the families in the community who have the           
responsibility of getting their children prepared.  Just a couple of examples: Stuff the Bus needs you to 
help fill a bus with school supplies.  Check Facebook or Chris McGinnis at WRUS Radio for more details; 
School Resource Centers: each school in the county has a resource center.  Check with the one you choose 
and see what needs they have.  
 
*WRUS Devotions:  I will be the speaker August 21-25 at 8:20 a.m. each day. 
 
I trust I will see you this Sunday and every Sunday. 
 
In Christ,  
Larry 


